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Board of Directors for 2024 
President:  Connie Dunn     

Vice President:  Frank Davis                      
Secretary/Treasurer:  Sandy MacKinnon 

Director:  Sean Viara 
      Director:  Art Grimes 
 Director:  Mark Olson 
Director: Jason Stevens 

Tel:  941- 624-3451           Fax: 941- 624-2552 
General Email:  oakhollowstaff@comcast.net  
Mgr. Email:  oakhollowmanager@comcast.net 

HOURS: CLUBHOUSE: 5 am to 9 pm 

POOL: 9 am to 7:30 pm (subject to change)  

OFFICE HOURS:  M-F 9-3 

206. HURRICANE SHUTTERS: (Adopted by 
the Board 9/19/2019)  

Unoccupied Structures — Approved (DCA) metal 
or PVC shutters may be installed on unoccupied 
structures and must be removed immediately up-
on owner returning to the area consistent with 

rules for occupied structures.   

Plywood Storm Protection — Sheets of plywood 
that are used as storm protection to cover win-
dows and doors can only be put in place ninety-six 
(96) hours before a named tropical storm is 
forecast to impact the area and must be removed 
ninety-six (96) hours after a storm has cleared 

the area unless access to the area is not possible 
because of debris. Through this rule, the Board 
intends to discourage the practice of putting ply-
wood over windows and doors without a storm 
being imminent and then leaving the house for 

extended periods of time. See Charlotte County, 
FL code of Ordinances Section 2-1-44. 

Sunday, June 16th  
As the 2024 Hurricane season draws near 
(running from June 1st to November 30th), 
we want all our Oak Hollow residents to be 
prepared. There is information on the bulletin 
board in the clubhouse if you are interested. 

Here comes 

summer, 

enjoy and 

stay cool! 


